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Dear Parents,

We will be taking the Grade 3 classes to the “Ukrainian Connections” presentation at the “Galt Museum”. This presentation is of special interest, as it compliments our Social Studies program.

Our class will be attending on December 16. 
Our presentation will be from 12:50 until 2:20. We will be leaving the school by bus at approximately 12:30 and we will return at about 2:40.      
We will need five parents from each class to accompany and assist children at this presentation. If you are available to help us, please return the lower portion of this form to your child’s homeroom teacher as soon as possible. (Due to the nature of this presentation, we ask that younger siblings not attend with our parent assistants.)

Thank you for your support of the programs we offer your children.

Sincerely,
Mr. Jesse
___________________________________________
(Please return to your child’s homeroom teacher by December 11.)

I would like to assist the children during the Galt Museum fieldtrip: 

 Parent’s name:                             Phone #:
